
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Apartment Projects | Repairs 
  
June 21, 2009 
 
Hi Everyone, 
 
We hope this finds you doing well. Two items follow: 
 
1. If you have apartment projects or repairs that are outstanding, please let 
us know. We want to take care of these asap.  
 
2. Towing will begin tomorrow at 355 and 361 Pearl and at 58-60 Buell. 
PLEASE be sure you are parking in the appropriate space based on your 
permit number. 
 
If you still need a parking permit, please make arrangements to purchase 
as soon as possible. The permit application is on the website.  
 
Thanks very much.  
  
My Best, 
  
Gene Richards 
802-343-9909 
 
  
  
    
  
 
 



  
 
  
 
              
 
 
  


